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Sabra Morton
80 Lyme Road
Hanover, NH 03755

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This proposed intrusion of one of the most beautiful parts of the United States would forever ruin it. 
Our children and grandchildren and great-grandchildren and all future generations deserve to live in
cleanliness and beauty.

Sincerely,
Sabra Morton
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